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We appreciate your interest in participating in curriculum integration.

The next curriculum integration cohort will be in January 2025.

If you are a faculty interested in participating in this program as a Faculty Champion, reach

out to your Chair and express your interest.

If you are a Chair interested in submitting programs and assigning Faculty Champions, stay

tuned for the call out in the Fall.

https://employees.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/anh-lam

